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Trinity Catholic  

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

3/1 -3/5  Open House (appointment only)   

 & Registration  

3/1  Morning Prayer - 8:45     

 Led by Miss BurnsŚ 3rd Grade 

3/1 -3/5  Wellness Week  

3/3  Eat Well Wednesday  

3/4  Take Time Thursday  

3/8  Morning Prayer - 8:45 

 Led by Mr. CummingŚs 3rd Grade 

3/11  Virtual PTC Meeting - 7:00 PM 

3/14  Daylight Savings Time  

3/15  Morning Prayer - 8:45   

  Led by Mrs. JadlosŚ 2nd Grade  

3/22  NO SCHOOL ř STAFF DAY 

3/26  End of Mkg. Period  

 Jean Day 

3/29  Morning Prayer - 8:45 

 Led by Mrs. Cummings 1st  Grade  

  

Looking Ahead  
 

4/2  Good Friday - NO SCHOOL 

4/4  Happy Easter! 

4/5 -4/9  Spring Break  

4/19 -4/26  NYS ELA Testing  

  

 

Massena, New York Tribute 
School Open House and Registration 

is March 1 -5, and we look forward to   

welcoming new families from our    

community.  We are  asking our      

parents to tell your friends and       

everyone you know that registration for 

Pre-K through Grade 6 is beginning the first week in March.  Share your 

positive TCS experiences with friends on FaceBook, Instagram, or share 

our posts on your pages!  This year with CVID guidelines, tours of our 

school will be by appointment ONLY. If you know of someone that would 

like a tour, they can call our school office at 315 -769-5911. The hours 

available for appointments are Monday through Thursday, 3:00 pm -

5:30 pm, with extended hours on Thursday until 6:00 pm.   
 

OKTRŒ-If you DO tell another family and they enroll their child(ren) 

for the 2020 -2021 school year, you will receive $100 towards your 

tuition for that same year.  
 

We are excited to announce that registration will be done online this 

year through FACTS management. Starting March 1st, the link for      

registration will be on our webpage.   To begin the process, you will need 

to create an account, then follow the instructions.   All of the forms that 

we usually have on paper are on the parent portal.   The bonus is, you 

will only need to do them once, then they will be carried over to the next 

year unless you have any family changes.   You should have received an 

email with an invitation to register.  If you didnŚt or  suspect that we  

donŚt have your email address, please call the office so you can receive 

this important message. Once you start the process, if you have any      

questions please call the school office.   One important factor to         

remember is that the email address that we have on file with Facts   

Management must be the same email address you use to create your 

account.    

  

 

 



THANK YOU FOR A GREAT CSW! 
 

Thank you to everyone for your participation in Catholic SchoolsŚ 

Week.  It was a great week filled with faith and      fun -filled activities. 

Even with this unique year, there were so many of you who worked 

diligently to make this week a    wonderful celebration. I cannot name 

all of you, but I do want to especially thank Sarah Tsibulsky, Melissa 

Roberts and our PTC committee, those parents who donated towards 

our    delicious lunch from Coaches Corner and wonderful prizes for 

our Teacher Appreciation Luncheon.  In addition, we are so grateful to 

Stewarts for providing ice cream and  the topping for sundaes.  

We had a wonderful week celebrating who we are!  

 

.TAKE TIME THURSDAY 

It has almost been a year since we 

entered the COVID world, wow! A lot 

has changed and some of us maybe 

be really frustrated and out of our 

minds! How can we change this  

attitude? Let us begin at home. For 

the month of MarchŚs Take Time   Thursday, I would like families to 

have a conversation about what has been ŗRightŘ about the COVID 

world. Yes, you read that correctly! As Mrs. Giroux reminds us, God 

always has a plan, and yes this must be a part of if and ALL of us are 

right where we are supposed to be.  

After a family discussion, write/draw about  how your family is 

making the best of this year. What new traditions or what positive 

things have happened due to the pandemic? Make a   poster, a 

banner, or a journal page, and send it to school with your child or 

if you would rather take a picture and send it to                     

advancement@trinitycatholicschool.net   you may do that as 

well.  The items sent into school will be posted around the school 

for our school community to see. Be as creative as you would like. 

As always, if you need supplies or you have questions please    

contact me @ kbehrens@rcdony.org   /315 -317-4282. Please have 

your item to school by March 8, 2021.  

It is when be become thankful each and everyday that we see the 

beauty that is before us and the world God wants for all of us.  
 

 PARENT SURVEY 
 

Trinity Catholic will sending a parent survey out to ask how, you feel 

we have done during these unprecedented times In this survey, we 

will also be asking for a parent testimonial.  These will be put on our 

webpage and will be putting names in a hat to also put on our social 

media. The winners will win a small gift card from a local business.  
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